
We are applying for a variance for a fence installation height.  We live in Taylor and right next to 
the property that the Weber School District owns where the new high school is being built. We 
are wanting to put an 8 ft. fence on the property line about 200 feet in length just along our 
backyard where our backyard and the future school’s parking lot will be. (highlighted spot on 
the map attached) The rest of our backyard fence will be 6 ft. high and it will be 4 ft in the front 
of our property. We believe the “hardship” (referring to Land Use Code A & C) would be not 
having enough safety or privacy in our backyard and would limit our use of our land, yard and 
pool.  When the new high school is finished, our property line will be right next to a parking lot.  
There will be hundreds of people going in and out of that property daily. (example for Land Use 
Code B) We don’t believe that by having our fence a little higher on one side of our backyard 
will affect the plan or the public. (example for Land Use Code D & E) 


